
On Mar 17, 2021, at 5:35 PM, North End Neighbours wrote: 

 
Good afternoon, 
 
During a recent community meeting our Environmental Committee raised the issue that was discussed regarding 
urban boundaries decisions being made by the CIty. 
 
Our neighborhood association is concerned that after a climate change emergency being declared, these 
boundaries could be enlarged creating secondary issues and reducing land for agriculture.  As everyone is currently 
living through a pandemic and full open public consultation hasn't taken place, we request that any decision about 
boundary expansion be delayed or halted - see attached. 
 
Regards 

North End Neighbourhood Association 
 


